
Mendocino County Board of Supervisors, 

 

Please rescind the CCAO, 22.18 and save our county the cost of an  

election.  Please focus on the existing ordinance, MCCR/10A.17. The  

stalled permit applications need to be addressed along with illegal grow  

activities and the destruction of our beautiful land and water  

resources.  We need to take the time for some serious discussions about  

the expansion of cannabis grows in our county. Let's get EIR studies  

done and stop the destruction of our fragile ecosystems. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Sally Underwood 

 

Potter Valley resident 

 

 


